
 

 
            

23rd November 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our Year 3 Geography topic of St Neots, each class will be visiting the 
Great River Ouse in St Neots next week in order to support and engage the children 
in a topic they have found very interesting.  
 
We will be out of class for an afternoon session and so the children will return to the 
school for the end of day as usual. 
 
As the weather can be unpredictable as this time of year, please ensure your child 
has a coat and spare pair of shoes in their bags in case of wet weather.    Although 
the weather is supposed to be fine, this will allow them to change if necessary. 
 
Please find your classes date for the visit below. 
 
Monday 28th November – TW3 
Tuesday 29th November EW3 
Wednesday 30th November EL3 
 
This visit is covered by our local visits permissions which you have already given 
consent for.  Should you have any questions about the visit please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Mrs Welch, Mrs Tack, Mrs Wells and Miss Lygo. 
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